

"Think, Work, Serve."

Research and Sponsored Programs 3500 John A. Merritt Boulevard Nashville, Tennessee 37209-1561 Office: (615) 963-7631 Fax: (615) 963-5068

Office of the Associate Vice President

May 4, 2020

Dear TSU 2019 New Grant Award Recipient:

Congratulations on your 2019 grant award(s). The Division of Research and Sponsored Programs (RSP) would like to recognize you for your efforts in securing funds and resources for scholarly activities at TSU including research, teaching, student/faculty development, curriculum development and enhancement, training, and outreach to the community. Since the Research Symposium was cancelled due to the outbreak of the coronavirus this semester, we were not able to formally recognize you at the symposium as planned. However, we would still like to provide you with your certificate of recognition, which is enclosed. Further, we highlighted all of the investigators of new 2019 awards in the RSP Spring 2020 Newsletter (sent via University Communications on April 28, 2020 and also posted on RSP's website). Again, congratulations on your accomplishment! Please let RSP know how we can assist you in any future scholarly endeavors. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Frances Williams, Ph.D. Associate Vice President

Frances Williams

Enclosure

TENNESSEE STATE UNIVERSITY

CERTIFICATE

OF RECOGNITION

THIS CERTIFICATE IS AWARDED TO

Jianwei Li

As a Platinum Level Scholar

For scholarly activities leading to the receipt of new grants/contracts during 2019

April 2020

DATE

Frances Williams

ASSOCIATE VICE PRESIDENT